GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Together we care, together we succeed



Academic Year 20/21

Dear Parents,

Throughout the year your child will have the opportunity to taste a variety of foods/drinks as part of our curricular activities. This tasting is not obligatory but if your child does wish to take part we need your permission.

Therefore, we would be grateful if you would complete the slip below and return it to us so that we know you are happy for your child to participate in these activities. Please also indicate on the slip if your child has any specific food allergies of which we need to be aware.

All under-fives are offered a free $^{1}/_{3}$ pint carton of milk each day and all Foundation Stage and Key Stage One, a piece of fruit at snack time, please let us know in the known allergies section below if your child won't drink or has an allergy to milk or any fruit, along with any other food allergies.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Hannaway
Headteacher

Signed:....

Date:....